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Barnardos congratulates Yerin Eleanor Duncan 

Aboriginal Health Services 

Barnardos Australia congratulates Yerin Eleanor Duncan Aboriginal Health Services on the 

launch of Ngaliya (‘We, You and I’), a new Out of Home Care service for vulnerable 

Aboriginal children and young people on the NSW Central Coast. 

Barnardos is privileged to have worked alongside Yerin and Gudjagang Ngara li-dhi 

Aboriginal Corporation to reach this important milestone for Aboriginal children. 

Barnardos remains committed to supporting the vital work of Yerin and the local 

community, which will ensure Aboriginal children are cared for within family, community 

and culture.  

 -ends- 

 

For media inquiries, please contact:  
Irene Saunders | Barnardos Australia | isaunders@barnardos.org.au | 0410 503 232 
 

 

About Barnardos Australia  

Barnardos Australia is a leading non-government, non-denominational, child safety and family care 

organisation which has provided services for vulnerable children, young people and their families in 

Australia since 1883. We work with highly vulnerable children and young people to provide a safe 

home and permanent relationships for all their childhood. We care for children exposed to physical, 

emotional and sexual abuse, as well as neglect, exploitation and homelessness. As one of the nation’s 

leading child protection charities, Barnardos vision is that all children and young people will have 

caring families where they can grow safely and fulfil their potential, as we believe all children deserve 

a safe and stable home. www.barnardos.org.au 
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